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Classic Rally Club Officers and Contacts 2021 

Position: Name   email 
Phone (please make calls before 

9.00pm) 

President: John Cooper  crc.pres@classicrallyclub.com.au  0414 246 157 

Secretary: Tony Kanak crc.sec@classicrallyclub.com.au 0419 233 494 

Treasurer: Peter Reed crc.treas@classicrallyclub.com.au  0418 802 972 

Membership: Glenn Evans crc.mem@classicrallyclub.com.au  0414 453 663 

Newsletter Editor: Chris McDonald crc.editor@classicrallyclub.com.au 0419 255 032 

Competition Secretary: Ross Warner  crc.comp@classicrallyclub.com.au  0409810553  

Championship Pointscorer: Mike 

Batten   
crc.scorer@classicrallyclub.com.au 0400 174 579 

Historic Vehicle Plates: Ron Cooper  crc.hvp@classicrallyclub.com.au  0403 037 137 

Webmaster: Harriet Jordan crc.wm@classicrallyclub.com.au    

C.A.M.S. Scrutineers email/location 
Phone (please make calls before 

9.00pm) 

Tim McGrath (Bronze) tpmcgrath@bigpond.com.au 0419 587 887 

John Henderson (Bronze) Newport / Bathurst 0408 118 427 

Tony Kanak (Bronze)    Eastwood (02) 9858 2662 (H) or 0419 233 494 

Gary Maher (Bronze)  North Richmond (02) 4571 1229 

Rob Panetta (Silver)  Killara (H) / Brookvale (W)  (02) 9939 2069 (W) or 0418 963 091 

Jim Richardson (Bronze)  Baulkham Hills (H) (02) 9639 0638 (H) or 0418  644 284 

Peter Jakrot (Bronze)  Willoughby 0419 983 247 

Glen Innes (Bronze) Figtree 0409 293 241  

R.M.S. Inspectors for Club Plate 

vehicles 
email 

Phone (please make calls before 

9.00pm) 

Tim McGrath tpmcgrath@bigpond.com.au 0419 587 887 

Peter Thomson     (02) 9419 5774 
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John’s Jabber 

Welcome to our short 

version of our monthly 

magazine for December 

Rally Directions, more of a 

newsletter to remind you of 

some important upcoming 

dates. Also we still haven't received all the stories, 

photos and articles from any of you, hint hint.... 

 

May I thank you for your continued support in re 

appointing me as your President, making me the 

longest serving President in the Classic Rally Club and 

also for the re-election of our Executive Committee 

Tony and Peter, along with all our continuing register 

Officers, entrusting us all with the Administration and 

the running of the Club. Hopefully bring on a Covid 

free 2022. 

 

Don't forget our January meeting Tuesday 25. It's our 

informal Robbie Panetta Hawaiian shirt night meeting 

AND our Club Presentation night, Club Championships, 

new shield awards and  due to the covid 

interruption Jonathon's Sheep Station Trophies. See 

Notice in Mag for details. 

 

Our Club has been invited by Mark Hertz from "My Car 

Club", who has also been very active with the CRC, to 

the Australia Day Car Shed Day, 26th January, the next 

day after our Presentation night. (also see the 

notice in this mag) Anyone interested please contact  

 

 

 

me on my club email or my new email 

johncoopclassic@gmail.com to let me know you are 

going. Our club needs to collect the money and lunch 

orders and pay all to the organisers. The location at 

this stage is listed as Wilton, but the exact address can 

only be supplied once moneys and numbers are 

confirmed. I'm going and am very interested to see all 

these cars in one collection. 

 

Tony Norman is anxious to get entries in for his 

Twilight Zone rally. It’s in early February next year, the 

12th, it's a Saturday, not far away, see notice in this 

mag and get your entry in. 

 

Can I also remind all those interested in the Repco 

Mountain Rally Reunion on May 21 2022 to spread the 

work to any ex Mountain Rally people that full details 

will be out shortly about the reunion. Drop us a line 

with any contacts you may have. 

 

So with those reminders may I wish you all, your 

partners, your families and loved ones, a very healthy, 

happy, safe and Merry Christmas and a very happy 

and a back to normal New Year. 

 

See you all next year on the 25th Presentations 

evening 

JOHN COOPER 

President 

mailto:johncoopclassic@gmail.com
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CLUB AWARD PRESENTATION NIGHT 

             2020/21 CHAMPIONSHIP TROPHIES 

                      Featuring six new Shield Awards 

CLASSIC RALLY CLUB 

JANUARY GENERAL MEETING 

  Tuesday 25th January 2022Invites you all to the 

An informal Meeting to start the year off 

 

It's the Robbie Panetta  
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Understanding English hospitality 

 

An American tourist in London decides to skip his tour group and explore the city 
on his own. He wanders around, seeing the sights, and occasionally stopping at a 
quaint pub to soak up the local culture, chat with the lads, and have a pint of 
Guinness. 
  
After a while, he finds himself in a very high class neighbourhood.....big, stately 
residences... no pubs, no stores, no restaurants, and worst of all...NO PUBLIC 
RESTROOMS. 
  
He really, really has to go, after all those Guinness’. 
  
He finds a narrow side street, with high walls surrounding the adjacent 
buildings and decides to use the wall to solve his problem. 
  
As he is unzipping, he is tapped on the shoulder by a London Bobby, 
who says, "I say, sir, you simply cannot do that here, you know." 
  
"I'm very sorry, officer," replies the American, "but I really, really 
HAVE TO GO, and I just can't find a public restroom." 
  
"Ah, yes," said the bobby..."Just follow me". 
  
He leads him to a back "delivery alley", then along a wall to a gate, which he 
opens. 
  
"In there," points the bobby. "Whiz away sir, anywhere you want." 
  
The fellow enters and finds himself in the most beautiful garden he has ever seen. 
Manicured grass lawns, statuary, fountains, sculpted hedges, and huge beds of 
gorgeous flowers, all in perfect bloom. 
  
Since he has the cop's blessing, he unburdens himself and is greatly relieved. 
  
As he goes back through the gate, he says to the bobby, "That was really decent 
of you... is that what you call 'English Hospitality'?" 
  
"No, sir" replies the bobby, "that is what we call the French Embassy." 


